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OFFICE OF THE CORONER 

January 14, 1972 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I was sorry to learn of your injury, and I hope that your lacerated thumb 
is healing satisfactorily. 

I have not yet heard from Burke Marshall, and I have no idea when I shall, 
or what his decision will be. 

Assuming that I am granted permission, I would welcome the opportunity 
to talk with you and review the various items that you have referred to in previous 
correspondence. If I hear affirmatively, I will call you and arrange for a meeting 
and/or phone conferences before I review the Archive materials. 

Please be assured that I bear no hostility toward you, nor do I have any 
feeling of competitiveness vis-a-vis your efforts in this matter. Our objectives 
are the same . 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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